TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
MINUTES OF ACTION TAKEN AT THE WORKSHOP
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10th, 2018

The Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop meeting on Monday, September 10th, 2018 at 7:30 PM.  Three of the five board members were present when the workshop started: Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger and Linda Eurich.  Mark D’Agostino would arrive later and Paul Coughlin was absent.

The Board discussed their agenda items for the Thursday regular meeting that included the following: the Morris Assoc. acquisition, CAC and the Scenic Road committee resignations, giant hog weed, Senior Room fund transfer, Fire Co.’s request for a lock box, flags’ proposal from the American Legion, schedule budget meetings and approval of the August meetings’ Minutes.  
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A motion was made at 8:00 PM by Joseph Norton, seconded by Linda Eurich, to go into an Executive Session regarding the union contract negotiations.  Motion carried with a roll call vote: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Paul Coughlin – absent.  

A motion was made at 8:45 PM by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger to exit their Executive Session and go back into the regular workshop meeting.  Motion carried with a roll call vote: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Paul Coughlin – absent.  No action was taken. 

With no other business, the workshop meeting was adjourned at 8:46 PM on the motion of Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.

_______________________________
Ritamary Bell, Town Clerk
